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Potomac River Fisheries Commission Meeting 

Colonial Beach, VA — 

Chairman William L. Rice, Sr. announced today the Potomac River Fisheries Commission will 
hold its next regular meeting on Friday, June 6, 2025, at 8:30 a.m. in the John T. Parran 
Hearing Room at the PRFC Commission Office. Chairman Rice invites all interested persons to 
attend this open public meeting. 

Items on the agenda include summaries of advisory committee meetings, crab harvest report and 
orders pertaining to female and male harvest limits for 25/26, a summary of the winter crab 
dredge survey, oyster harvest report for 24/25 season, and an update from the ASMFC spring 
meeting. There will be an opportunity for the public to comment on items that are not on the 
agenda. 

PRFC does not discriminate against individuals with disabilities. If you are unable to attend this 
meeting in person, you have the option to attend the meeting virtually by logging into the virtual 
meeting listed below. 

https://meet.goto.com/800541445 

You can also dial-in using your phone. 
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